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1. As the church-wide fast comes to a close this Wednesday, is there anything that stands out to you or 

anyone in your group that is particularly encouraging? Explain. 

2.  Our recent series has focused on what it means to worship God with every part of our being. What are the 

one or two top insights that have been most helpful? 

3. As we look forward to Good Friday and Easter Sunday, have you asked anyone to join us for either of the 

services? If you could have anyone come that would mean the most to you, who would that be? How can 

we join you in prayer for this person? 

4. Please read Luke 19:28-44 and answer the following questions: 

a. Obedience Without Full Understanding 

▪ The disciples obeyed Jesus' unusual request without knowing the full picture. 

Question: Can you share a time when you obeyed God even though it didn’t make sense at the 

time? What happened? 

b. Joyful Praise 

▪ The crowd praised God loudly for the miracles they had seen. 

Question: What recent “miracle” or answered prayer has led you to praise God? 

c. Jesus Wept for the City 

▪ Jesus wept over Jerusalem because they missed the peace He offered. 

Question: What breaks your heart today the way Jerusalem broke Jesus’ heart? 

Reminders: 

• Can you believe that Easter Weekend is less than a week away? We hope that you will join your HCC family for our Good 

Friday Service on April 18th, from 6:30–8:00 PM. Then, join us for Easter Sunday on April 20th as we celebrate the 

risen Savior!  

• We are also praying for many to come to HCC for Easter Weekend. A friendly reminder that our Good Friday service is a 

great opportunity to invite friends and family to worship with you! To make it easy for you, we have created invite cards 

that have all the service details and HCC’s address. You can pick them up in the auditorium or reach out to Andrea 

Skaggs (andreas@harpethcc.com) if you need them during the week and she can get them to you.  
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